Message from Dean Pz & FY5E

| would like to extend my warm welcome to new members of the CPCE family.

This is a very special year for CPCE. We have admitted record high number of students.
This year we have enrolled over 7,000 full-time students in our sub-degree programmes
in HKCC and over 1,800 full-time students in our top-up degree programmes in SPEED.
We have introduced new top-up degree programmes in SPEED in the areas of hospitality
management, professional communication, and psychological studies, providing more
articulation opportunities for our sub-degree graduates. We will also offer a new on-line
BSc programme in Building Services Quantity Surveying through HKCyberU. There are
also many new faces in our teaching team.

This issue of CPCE Connect highlights many of our intiatives for the whole-person
development of our students — internships in the Mainland, seminar series, business plan
contests, and sports events — as well as stories about some of our teachers and graduates.
| hope you will enjoy reading them. If you have any comments and ideas, please send them
to the Editorial Board at connect@cpce-polyu.edu.hk.
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